
Transportation & Parking Working Group Meeting 
2021 Mount Vernon Campus Planning Community Engagement 

DATE: March 24, 2021 

GW Participants:  

• Destiny Jackson, Director of Transportation Logistics 
• David Dent, AVP for Facilities Planning, Construction and Management (Co-Chair)  

Community Participants:  

• Natalie Ambrose 

Key Discussion Points:  

• Welcome and introductions 
• Overview of process and expectations for Working Group 
• Overview of next steps in preparation for April 22, 2021 Working Group meeting 
• Brief overview of opportunities, issues and concerns: 

o Utilization of the Vern shuttle 
o ZipCar options 
o W Street unauthorized parking 
o Interior circulation road 
o Accessible campus – topology 
o Other? 

• Review of online resources and contact information 

Action Points:  

• Post presentation materials and Working Group contact list 
• Incorporate discussions around bicycle stations around campus 
• Share any reports and data for roadway analysis (traffic counts, accidents, etc.) especially along 

Foxhall Road 
• Provide cross-over Working Group information sharing to provide overall context given multiple 

Working Groups touch each another 
• Identify alternative opportunities to engage neighbors to participate in Working Group 

discussions 

Summary:  

The Transportation and Parking Working Group opened the meeting with a welcome and introductions.  

The meeting included a discussion around several big ideas for the Mount Vernon Campus to include 

transforming the topology to make it an accessible campus, creation of new athletic program space, and 



development of an “urban retreat” while preserving the unique nature of the campus.  Brief discussions 

were held on opportunities for neighbor engagement and utilization of the campus to create a win-win 

strategy.  

 


